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NOTIFICATION 

 

ALL INDIA LAW ENTRANCE TEST (AILET) 2021 

The National Law University Delhi has extended the last date for submission 

of online application forms for AILET-2021 to June 25, 2021. This decision 

was taken due to the current Covid-19 pandemic situation in the country.  

AILET- 2021 scheduled to be held on June 20, 2021 stands postponed. The 

revised date will be notified in the due course.  

We request all the candidates desirous of appearing in AILET-2021 to visit 

regularly the website of National Law University Delhi for further 

announcements: 

National Law University Delhi (nludelhi.ac.in)  

For any assistance, reach us at:  

Helpline number: 022-61306293 

Email: ailetadmissions@nludelhi.ac.in     

 

              REGISTRAR   

http://nludelhi.ac.in/ailet2122.aspx

